
 
 
 

 
 

WATER SHUT-OFF UPDATE 
 

SEPTEMBER 1, 2017 
 

2017 WATER MAIN UPGRADE PROJECT  
 

WASHINGTON ROAD – CHALFONTE AVENUE TO WATERLOO STREET 
 

All of the services have now been transferred to the new main. Next week the contractor plans to 
continue preparing for the replacement of the concrete and lawn restoration and is anticipating 
completing the last 2 water main connections on Friday (one at Charlevoix and one at Waterloo). This 
connection is anticipated to take most of the day. Please be prepared to have your water off between 
9am and 5pm on that day. 
 
The City of Grosse Pointe wishes to apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause you 
and hopes, with your cooperation, to complete the construction in a timely manner. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please feel free to contact any of the following: 

 

 

Contractor: Bricco Excavating Company, LLC   (248) 547-6963 

Engineer: Anderson, Eckstein and Westrick, Inc      
Charles Myslinski     (586) 726-1234 
Stephen Pangori     (586) 726-1234 

Thank You.  


